
Welcome to Rosedale 
Sunday January 22, 2017 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

Musical Praise & Worship   

Family Prayer 

Scripture………………………………..……… Romans 12:3-21 

Message............................................ Pastor John Bellingham 

      ‘REACHING IN’ – RESULTS OF A TRANSFORMED MIND 

      Affirmation of New Members 
 

This Week at Rosedale 
 

 

Tuesday:        Men’s Bible Study – 9:30 am 
                  

Wednesday:     Prayer and Praise – 7:00 pm  
                           

Saturday:        Ladies’ Bible Study – 8:00 am 
                     

Sunday:        Christian Foundations – 9:00 am 
      Corporate Worship – 10:30 am   
 

     

 
 
 

Church Membership:   The Elders would like to present 
the following individuals with the recommendation that 
they be received into membership:  Terry & Pam 
Blanchard, Joelle Lehoux, Nick Sarides, Joan Walton.   We 
will officially affirm these new members this morning.  
 
 

Annual General Meeting:  Our annual General Meeting 
was originally scheduled for Saturday January 28th at 
9:30am.   Due to the funeral service for Darryl Schoenfeldt 
next Saturday we will be delaying this meeting until  
Saturday February 4th at 9:30am. 
 
Open Arms Collection:  For the remainder of January we 
are collecting Canned Salmon for Open Arms Mission. 
 
 

Gospel Coalition Conference:   Pastor John has registered 
for the Gospel Coalition conference which will take place 
from April 3-5 in Indianapolis Indiana and is hoping to 
bring a group from Rosedale.   Speakers will include 
Timothy Keller, John Piper, and D.A. Carson.   If you would 
like more information on this conference visit the website 
(www.thegospelcoalition.org) or speak with John. 

 

“Give yourself to the Church.  You that are 
members of the Church have not found it perfect 
and I hope that you feel almost glad that you have 
not.  If I had never joined a Church till I had found 
one that was perfect, I would never have joined one 
at all!  And the moment I did join it, if I had found 
one, I should have spoiled it, for it would not have 
been a perfect Church after I had become a member 
of it.  Still, imperfect as it is, it is the dearest place 
on earth to us…  All who have first given 
themselves to the Lord, should, as speedily as 
possible, also give themselves to the Lord’s people.  
How else is there to be a Church on the earth?  If it 
is right for anyone to refrain from membership in 
the Church, it is right for everyone, and then the 
testimony for God would be lost to the world.” 
 

- C.H. Spurgeon 



 

********************************************************* 
 

Families of the Week 
Please remember to pray for and to encourage the 

following people this week 
 
 

Monday             Johnston, Tom 
      

Tuesday             Jones, Gerry & Mary 
         

Wednesday Jones, Ronald 
         

Thursday  Kaczmarek, Huguette & Tom 
               

Friday  Kaune, Ashley 
 

Saturday  Kirkpatrick, Derek & Melissa 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

   Reaching up…. 
 

   Reaching in…. 
 

   Reaching out… 
 
 
 

   11 Rosedale Place 
   Welland, ON L3B 1J2 

   905-735-0788     
   Pastor:  John C. Bellingham 

 
 
 

   www.rosedalebaptistwelland.com 

New in the Rosedale Library: 
 

 

 
Seasons of Grace:   Three fiction books in the 
‘Seasons of Grace’ series by well-known Christian 
author Beverly Lewis. 
 

 

 


